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COMPANY NAME CHANGE ANNOUNCEMENT /

Dear Valued Customer or Partner, 

All Vilant Systems companies have changed their names from Vilant Systems to Turck
Vilant Systems during the spring of 2018. This means that Vilant Systems Oy and Vilant
Systems GmbH are now Turck Vilant Systems Oy and Turck Vilant Systems GmbH.

Our administrative contact email addresses change from info-finland@vilant.com to 
info-finland@turckvilant.com and info-germany@vilant.com to 
info-germany@turckvilant.com. All other company information remains the same as 
reflected in the up-to-date footer. We hope you can accommodate these changes in your 
business systems, and we are available in case you have questions in the matter. 

Best Regards 

Turck Vilant Systems Oy

Ville Kauppinen                        
Managing Director

Best Regards 

Turck Vilant Systems GmbH

Antti Virkkunen
Managing Director


